
Delaware Valley School District 
 

DR. JOHN J. BELL, SUPERINTENDENT 
          Administrative Offices - 236 Route 6 & 209 - Milford, PA  18337 

 (570) 296-1804  

 
 
 
 

January 25, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
The Delaware Valley School District was notified today of four confirmed cases of 

coronavirus COVID-19 as follows: 

DVES – 1 SES – 1 DDMS – 1 DVHS – 1   

Since Delaware Valley Elementary School reached its threshold today, it will be 

100% remote on Tuesday. This means all DVES students will stay home and learn 

remotely using their Chromebooks and Schoology.  The staff will report to work as usual 

on Tuesday.  The students can physically return to the school on Wednesday. 

 

Grab and Go Breakfast and Lunch will be available tomorrow at DVES between 
9:30 and 11:30 for any student affected by the closing at no cost to you. No registration 
necessary.  For more information, please contact the cafeteria office 570-296-4934. 
 
If we have a snow day on Tuesday, the DVES remote learning day and the “Grab and 
Go” meals will occur on Wednesday instead. 
 
Again, this is DVES only!  All other schools are operating on their regular 
schedule.   
 

Sincerely, 

John J. Bell, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 


